
From: Victoria Cole <colevicky@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 15, 2017 9:56 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Oppose Northern Pass  
  
Victoria Cole 
300 Delage Farm Road 
Franconia, NH 03580 
 
September 15, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
As a resident of Franconia NH and a member of the Planning Board of our town, I strongly oppose this project.  Property owners 
and business owners will suffer enormous loss, for absolutely no lasting gain to our citizens. Short term job gains will 
disappear.  Unsightly towers, infringement on rights of way, huge disruption in the Main Street businesses of our already-struggling 
town are all lasting blows to NH.  Why would anyone in government, especially a government that is supposedly pro-business 
support this?  What is the lasting benefit to the State of NH? Nothing. There is only one place that this project belongs and that is in 
the median strip of Rt. 93.  If it can't be done there, don't do it at all. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Victoria Cole 
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